
Notice: We want your feedback on the International Energy Outlook

Today, the U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA) launched a customer survey 
requesting feedback on the International Energy Outlook (IEO). We seek to understand your use 
of the information and data through this brief survey. The survey will help us understand how 
our customers use the information and data in the report. Your feedback will help us determine 
whether we should make any changes to the IEO. 

This survey is voluntary and your responses are confidential. 

This survey will only be open to the first 1,000 respondents, so be sure to provide your feedback 
at https://www.eia.gov/outlooks/ieo/
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